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One Portland Square 
Portland, Maine 04112-0586 
 
October 7, 2011 
 
RE:  Approved Development Permit DP 4886, Bull Hill Wind Project; Blue Sky East, LLC; T16 
MD, Hancock County 
 
Dear Ms. Boden: 
 
Enclosed is a copy of Development Permit DP 4886 for the Bull Hill Wind Project in T16 MD, 
Hancock County, approved as amended by the Commission on October 5, 2011 at their regular 
monthly business meeting held in Ellsworth, Maine.  Any changes in your plans or additional 
construction in the future must be evaluated by LURC staff to determine if it must be reviewed 
and approved as an amendment to your permit. 
 
I have also enclosed a permit certificate, which must be posted in a visible location at the site 
during the period of construction.  By doing so, inspectors visiting your property will know the 
project is authorized. 
 
Finally, when you have completed the work, please contact this agency to arrange for a site 
inspection so that a Certificate of Compliance certifying that the permitted work has been 
completed according to the conditions of the permit may be issued. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation.  Should you have any further questions or if I may 
be of assistance, please contact staff at the Augusta office, at (207) 287-2631. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Donald E. Murphy 
Project Planner  
Planning Division 
 
Enclosure:  LURC Final Development Plan Permit DP 4886 
  Permit Certificate 



  
 
xc:   DP 4886 file 
 
cc: David Fowler, First Wind 

Lynne Williams, Concerned Citizens of Rural Hancock County  
Cynthia Deprenger, Hancock County Commissioners 

 Selectmen, Town of Eastbrook 
Brooke Barnes, Stantec 
Steve Walker, MDIFW 
Richard Bard, MDIFW 

 Dave Rocque, Maine State Soil Scientist 
 David Waddell, MDEP 
 John Hopeck, MDEP 
 Robin Stancampiano, MHPC 
 Jay Clement, USACOE 
 Wende Mahaney, USFWS 
  
  
  
 


